

MISC. COMM. NO. 2

January 18, 2013

The Honorable Donna Mercado Kim Hawai'i State Capitol, Room 409 Honolulu, Hawai'i 96813

Dear President Kim,

Please find enclosed with this a letter a copy of the Hawai'i Health Connector's Legislative Report for the year 2012 as required by Hawai'i Revised Statutes §435H-2(e). The Connector looks forward to 2013 and working closely with the Legislature in achieving the goals set forth by the Legislature in Act 205, Session Laws of Hawai'i of 2011.

Sincerely

Haldy Spoehr

Chair, Board of Directors

cc/ Senator Rosalyn H. Baker Senator Josh Green, M.D.